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The PSA cares

Success cannot be achieved by the PSA

without the support of its shop stewards. 

The PSA’s General Manager, Mr Ivan Fredericks, described 2017 as a

momentous year for the Union. The were many highlights, which were

accompanied by challenges. In such instances the PSA relies heavily

on its shop stewards to maintain the link with members.  

On 31 January 2018, the PSA recognised its top recruiting shop

stewards during a gala event in Pretoria. Prior to the event, the shop

stewards attended a workshop with a life coach. The training included

an outlook on shop stewards’ challenges and how to realise staying

power and build on it. The PSA’s General Manager in his welcoming

address indicated that the purpose of the workshop was to make shop

stewards aware of their true potential and of how high they can reach

if they continue tapping into it.

The PSA would like to thank ALL shop stewards for their dedication

in service of the Union and its members!

PSA TOP TEN SHOP STEWARDS 2017: (1) AP Ramukhithi (Limpopo), (2) CN Mbali (KwaZulu-Natal: Durban),

(3) BC Gumbi (KwaZulu-Natal: Durban), (4) JK Segoe (North West), (5) NM Baardman (North West), (6) NQ Qikani

(Eastern Cape: Mthatha), (7) BM Hlela (KwaZulu-Natal: Durban), (8) ZL Manyoni (KwaZulu-Natal: Durban), (9) MA Simelane

(Mpumalanga), and (10) R Naidoo (KwaZulu-Natal: Durban).

Mr AP Ramukhithi from Limpopo

is the Top Recruitng Shop Steward for 2017.

He received his award from PSA National Manager,

Ina Kuhn, and acting Assistant General Manager,

Pieter Koen. Mr Ramukhithi also won the prize for

the 2017 Top Dedicated Shop Steward

and walked away with a travel voucher of R11 500!


